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Our learning this week…. 

What Makes Us Richer? 

Alan Sugar would be impressed with the children’s Christmas Companies, after 

Friday’s sales they have made £163 profit! The Christmas concerts were a great 

success this week well done to all the children. 

 

 

 

Reminder 

There should have been a note come home about next term’s topic. The 

children will be dressing up in 1940s costume for our topic launch on the 9th 

January. 

 


